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OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY



COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

Office for Information Technology

Bureau of IT Procurement
555 Walnut St., 6th Floor 102

Harrisburg, PA  17105-2675

June 2, 2011

Dear Sir/Madam:

The Pennsylvania Office of Information Technology (OIT) is developing procurement methodologies and documentation for emerging technologies, including Software as a Service (SaaS).  OIT is seeking input from the vendor community for methods and industry standards in defining costs, licensing, service levels, and security language for future solicitations. 

To ensure successful integration of these technologies with the Commonwealth’s procurement processes, the Commonwealth is issuing the attached Request for Information (RFI).  Included within this RFI is draft language that may be incorporated into future solicitation requests, as well as questions about how the vendor community currently defines and prices certain services.  Note that the intent of these documents is to provide a standard baseline for future solicitations; this language may be further customized based on individual initiatives and procurement requests.  
OIT and the Commonwealth would appreciate you taking the time to review the RFI information in the attached documents and providing feedback on the included questions by June 15th, 2011. 

Sincerely,

Kathryn A. Hartzell
Enterprise Procurement Services Division Chief

